
Subject: Jobcentre - Deptford High Street - Extended Hours 

Date: 28 April 2020 at 08:29:21 BST 

To: Licensing <licensing@lewisham.gov.uk> 
 

I would like to object to the above application for extended hours.  Deptford High Street has a 

very dense residential population and people leaving an establishment at midnight Sunday - 

Thursday and at 1am on Fridays and Saturdays is sure to cause disruption not only for the 

residents in Deptford Market Yard, but in the High Street and the streets off the High Street.  
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